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8th January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer 
 
LEAVERS’ HOODIES – CONSENT FORM  

 
I am sure you’ll be pleased to hear that once again the Year 6 
children will have the opportunity to purchase a ‘Leavers Hoodie’ 
this year.  
 
At this stage we are writing to all parents to ask for consent to 
have your child’s name included on the back of the hoodies. The 
chosen design will state ‘Leavers 2025’. 
 
This does not mean that you have to purchase one for 
your child but just that you are happy for your child’s 
name to be included in the design.  
 
To give permission for your child’s name to be included on the back of the hoodies, please complete 
and submit the online form via the link below no later than Friday 24th January. This includes how 
your child would like their name to appear on the hoodies. This can be any of the options below.  
 
Full name   
Initials only  
First name only 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bizfLqXYFj 
 

(Please note - If you state ‘no’ to the consent for your child’s name to be on the hoodies please enter 
‘not required’ in the final name field on the form).  
 
The cost of a hoodie will be £22 (adult sizes are £25) and a further letter with details of how to purchase 
one, should you wish to do so, will be sent in due course. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs P Gunter 
Administrator 

https://forms.office.com/e/bizfLqXYFj

